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 HEAD TEACHER’S AWARD FOR THE WEEK 6TH JULY 2018! 
 

Academic    Behaviour 
Kobi & Erin   Albie   from Class 1 
Max & Mollie   Louie   from Class 2 
Fin & Melissa    Joe   from Class 3 
Hayley & Isla    Ted   from Class 4 
Ben    Skye & Scarlett  from Class 5 
Aristejas & Olivia  Megan  from Class 6 
Well done to you all! 

This Weeks Attendance 

7
th 

– Class 5 – 92.41% 

6
th

– Class 6 - 93.33% 

5
th

–   Class 1 - 94.76% 

4
th

  –  Class 2 - 95% 

3
rd

  Class 3 - 96.15% 

1
st
– CLASS FOUR - 100% 

1
st
– RECEPTION CLASS - 100% 

Congratulations to Reception Class AND Class 4 who are awarded with 5 Minutes Extra Play 

 



27th September Dance Club cancelled 

4th October 

Special Meal—Details to follow 
 

Class 4 to West Stow Anglo Saxon Village 
 

Year 6 Open Day at St. Clements High School 

8th October 
School Photo’s  Younger Sibling photo’s available from 8.30am 
 

TAG Rugby competition at West Lynn 1pm 

9th October  
Active Kids—LynnSport—details to follow 
 

Drummers and Strummers at Norwich Prom 

11th October KS1 Harvest Festival at St. Peters Church 1.15 - 2pm 

12th October KS2 Harvest Festival at St. Peters Church 1.15 - 2pm 

16th October Homework Challenge 2.30pm EVERYONE WELCOME 

17th October Last day of school 

HALF TERM  

29th October Back to School 

26th November Friends Bingo Eyes Down 7pm 

1st December Christmas Fayre 

3rd December Swimming Gala - details to follow 

6th December 
Flu Immunisation -  For years Reception, 1, 2, 3, 4 & 5.  Paperwork will be 

issued 15th November 2018 

18th December  Last day of school 

Christmas Holidays  

3rd January 2019 Back to School 

18th September Class 3 to West Stow Anglo Saxon Village 

Diary Dates 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Breaktime Snacks 
 

Please remember that the snacks the children are  

allowed to bring in at breaktime MUST be healthy.  

Therefore should only be breadsticks, cereal bars, cheesy 

dippers, fruit etc.   

There must not be any CRISPS or CHOCOLATE. 

Thank you.  

Tel: 01553 772330              Email: office@westlynn.norfolk.sch.uk  
Governors of the school can be contacted on:  

chairofgov@clenchwarton.norfolk.sch.uk  


